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Student guide: Getting started with Official
SAT® Practice on Khan Academy

Welcome! Your district purchased Khan Academy Districts to help you practice and prepare
for an upcoming PSAT, SAT, or NMSQT exam.

Did you know that spending just six hours of learning time on your personalized learning path
in addition to taking at least one full-length practice test, has led to an average SAT score
increase of 39 points? Likewise, many students find that just 10 minutes of practice per day
helped them score much higher on their SAT exams.

Getting started:

To receive your personalized learning path, you need to create and link your Khan Academy
account to your CollegeBoard account.

Create a CollegeBoard account:
[J Go to: https://www.collegeboard.org
[ Click Create Account as a Student.
[J Complete the form to create your new CollegeBoard account using your district email
address.

Link your CollegeBoard account to your Khan Academy

account:
[J Login to your Khan Academy account with your district email address.
[J Then, click your name in the upper-right corner of the screen and select Settings.
[J Gotothe Connect to CollegeBoard.org section of your account settings. Click the blue
Connect to CollegeBoard.org button.
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Connect to CollegeBoard.org

Connecting your CollegeBoard.org account synchronizes your Khan Academy practice
schedule to your registered test date and updates your practice recommendations with
your latest official SAT, PSAT/NMSQT®, PSAT 10, or PSAT 8/9 results.

We share your Official SAT Practice activity with College Board only if your account is
connected.

6 CollegeBoard Connect to CollegeBoard.org

[J Next, you will be taken to your CollegeBoard account. Enter your CollegeBoard account
login credentials.

[J You will be prompted to approve sharing your CollegeBoard data with Khan Academy.
Click Send. Your accounts are now linked, and you are ready to begin!

Request for Approval

Khan Academy is requesting permission for the following:

Press “Send” below to give College Board permission to send your test results and
upcoming test date to Khan Academy so that Khan Academy can personalize your
practice recommendations. College Board may share that you have linked accounts with
your school, district, or state education agency so that they can support your learning.
You can remove permission at any time.

f‘) CollegeBoard Don't Send W

Frequently asked questions:

I haven't yet taken the PSAT or SAT exam. Can | still get a personalized learning path on Khan
Academy?

Yes! Another way to receive a personalized learning path is to take four diagnostic tests in
Math, Reading, and Writing. To access the diagnostic tests, click the Practice link at the top of
your OSP dashboard. The diagnostic tests are located at the top of the Practice page.

What is the fastest way to access the Official SAT® Practice site on Khan Academy?
Click the Courses button in the upper-left corner of your learner dashboard. Then, on the
course dashboard, select SAT.

How can | get help with linking my CollegeBoard account to my Khan Academy Districts account?

We are here to help! Submit a support ticket here. Our team will help you with this process.



